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September 10, 2024 

 
JH Mining, LLC. (formerly Sierra Corporation) 
5070 Mark IV Parkway 
Fort Worth, TX 76106 

 
 
RE:      Georgetown Mine, Permit No. GR020RE, Modification 24-1 Application, Notice of 
Administratively Complete 
 
Dear Mr. Stand and Mr. Graham, 
 
Pursuant to §19.10.12.1209 A. NMAC, the New Mexico Mining and Minerals Division has determined 
that Modification 24-1 Application submitted on August 12, 2024 is administratively complete. The 
application was submitted by JH Mining, LLC., for the regular existing Mine, Permit Tracking No. 
GR020RE located in Grant County, NM.  
 
MMD is hereby notifying you that it has determined that the Application for Modification 24-1 of the 
Georgetown Mine, Permit Tracking No. GR020RE, is administratively complete. MMD will now distribute 
the application to other reviewing state and federal agencies to begin technically reviewing the 
application pursuant to 19.10.12.1209 A. (4) NMAC. If you have any questions, please contact me at 
(505) 216-8945, or email samantha.rynas@emnrd.nm.gov. 
 
Sincerely,  

 

 
Samantha Rynas, Permit Lead 
Mining Act Reclamation Program (MARP)        
Mining and Minerals Division 
 

CC: DJ Ennis, Program Manager, MARP/MMD 
 Clint Chisler, Reclamation Specialist Supervisor, MARP/MMD 
 Mine File (GR020RE) 
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